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CAROLINE SIMMONS

MAYOR
CITY OF STAMFORD, CONNECTICUT

TEL: 203 977 4150
FAX: 203 977 5845
E-MAIL: MAYORSOFFICE@STAMFORDCT.GOV

Date July 11, 2024

TO: Members of Board of Representatives

RE: Resolution Authorizing the Mayor to sign an Agreement with the Connecticut Children’s
Medical Center

Dear Board Members:

Attached is a resolution authorizing the Mayor to sign an Agreement with the Connecticut Children’s
Center Medical Center for financial assistance to continue the Community Violence Intervention &
Prevention Services Grant project. The Connecticut Children’s Medical Center is awarding an
additional $88,300 for this project. No City matching funds are required.

Please consider this resolution at your August 2024 regular Board meeting. Questions regarding this
resolution may be made to Anita Carpenter, Grants Officer at (203) 977-4911.

Sincerely,

e

Caroline Simmons
Mayor

CS:jh
Enclosure

cc: Anita Carpenter, Grants Officer



RESOLUTION NO.

AUTHORIZING THE MAYOR TO ENTER INTO AND SIGN
AN AGREEMENT WITH THE CONNECTICUT
CHILDREN’S MEDICAL CENTER FOR THE COMMUNITY
VIOLENCE INTERVENTION & PREVENTION SERVICES

WHEREAS, the City of Stamford has applied for and received a grant award for
financial assistance from The Connecticut Children’s Medical Center for the
Community Violence Intervention & Prevention Services project; and

WHEREAS, the City of Stamford approved the appropriation for this project at
a regular meeting its Board of Representatives on August 5, 2024;

NOW, THERFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that Caroline Simmons, as Mayor of the City
of Stamford, is authorized and directed to enter into, execute and deliver any
and all agreements and ancillary documents on behalf of the City of Stamford
and to do and perform all acts and things which she deems necessary or
appropriate to carry out the terms of said grant and such agreements.

AND BE IT CERTIFIED that Caroline Simmons was elected Mayor, that her term
of office began on December 1, 2021 and will continue until November 30,
2025, and that, as the Mayor, Caroline Simmons serves as the Chief Executive
Officer for the City of Stamford and on August 5, 2024, has both the authority
and the office to enter into agreements on behalf of the City of Stamford.



